
HELP ALRESFORD ROTARY TO HELP OUR COMMUNITY 

Alresford Rotary Club’s fundraising efforts have not been 

immune from the difficulties experienced by most charities in 

this Covid-19 pandemic year. 

Usually, around Christmas, the Club raises funds for causes 

ranging from supporting local charity organisations and some 

well-targeted projects in under-developed countries.  

This year our charity 10k Road Race, fireworks display, 
Christmas tree market and other fundraising events have had 
to be cancelled. 

Alresford Rotary has decided to make a widespread Christmas 
Appeal to enable it to support the efforts of the local 
organisations that are reaching out to the genuinely needy.  

Linking up with Alresford community groups like Alresford 
Senior Citizens Lunch Club, Alresford & District Voluntary Care 
Group and Becky Smith’s Rainbow Appeal, Alresford Rotary is 
getting to the heart of the problem of people and families in 
distress, especially those affected by Covid-19. 

Some people are fortunate to have their income intact, so 
perhaps you could spare a little for those less fortunate. 

If you are able, we would love it if you could make a donation, 
your support is crucial in our efforts to assist.  

Thank you in advance for your help and you can make a 
donation via our JustGiving page at: XXX 

Alternatively, you can send a cheque, made payable to the 
‘Alresford Rotary Club’ addressed to Alresford Rotary Club  c/o 
Swan Hotel, West Street, Alresford. XXX  

 

 



 

 

 

 
 


